[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Homeowners and Residents:

 As we closely monitor the growing and ever-changing media updates regarding the spread of Covid 19, Vesta wants to ensure all residents of our continued educational updates and efforts to continue to provide service to all of our associations.  While our office is now closed to the general public, all of our employees continue to work either remotely or in office depending on positions. In our efforts to minimize the threat to our employees and to continue to serve our communities, our offices are currently:  

· Sending communication to homeowners, residents and staff via email, the community website, social media, and eblast message alerts to provide regular updates about this “fluid” situation
· Appropriately disinfecting our facilities and materials throughout the day
· Closely monitoring the CDC, WHO, and local governmental agencies 

We will continue to refine our contingency planning as we receive new information from the CDC, WHO, the Department of Health, and other local governmental agencies, so that we can best meet the needs of our homeowners, residents, guests, and staff. In the meantime, please note the following information: 

1. Please be aware that outbreaks involving COVID-19 evolve quickly, and recommendations from public health officials may change frequently; therefore, we encourage each and every one of you to stay informed about this issue by checking with appropriate resources daily.  Links to those resources are as follows:

· CDC COVID-19 Overview
· CDC COVID-19 Summary Updates
· CDC COVID-19: Share Facts, Not Fear
· World Health Organization COVID-19
· Florida Department of Health COVID-19
· How to have a panic-free conversation with your kids about the coronavirus
· Handwashing: A Family Activity
· Interim Guidance: Get Your Household Ready for Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19)
Health/Cleaning Guideline Posters (PDF Download)

1. An increasing number of counties and cities are being placed under travel advisories due to the coronavirus. We ask that you stay informed of the national and local government restrictions as they change from time to time.  Currently, our state has issued a 14 day mandatory self quarantine period for any persons travelling here from N.Y.   

1. It is up to each of us to be a responsible citizen, especially when it comes to taking action to avoid the transmission of this virus to others.  We, therefore, want to remind everyone of recommended hygiene practices that should be beneficial to each of us individually, and to our community.  Specifically, according to the CDC, the best protection against viral transmission is frequent hand washing.  To minimize the spread of respiratory viruses, including influenza and coronavirus, the CDC recommends the following:
· Stay home if you are sick, especially if you present with fever (above 100 degrees Fahrenheit, or 37.7 C).  
· Wash hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds, especially after going to the bathroom; before eating; and after blowing your nose, coughing, or sneezing.
· If soap and water are not readily available, use an alcohol-based hand sanitizer with at least 60% alcohol.
· Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth with unwashed hands.
· Always wash your hands after touching your eyes, nose and mouth. 
· Avoid contact with people who are sick.
· Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue, then throw the tissue in the trash.
· Clean and disinfect frequently touched objects and surfaces using a regular household cleaning spray or wipe.
· Consult your health care provider immediately if you feel sick or have questions.

We will continue to monitor this situation closely and follow any recommendations offered by the CDC, WHO, and/or local/state agencies. Please be assured that further communications will continue in the event of new information that directly impacts your community.  

Sincerely,
Your Management Team
Vesta Property Services, Inc.

